
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear shareholders, 

In accordance with the requirements for anti-terrorism protection in crowded 

places as approved by the Russian Government’s Resolution No. 272 dated 

March 25, 2015, in pursuance of Item 4 of Part 2 of Article 5 of the Federal Law 

No. 35-FZ on Combating Terrorism dated March 6, 2006, the organizers of the 

annual General Shareholders Meeting of Gazprom, which will take place on 

June 28, 2019, in St. Petersburg (address: Conference Hall D, the 

EXPOFORUM Convention and Exhibition Centre, Letter A, Building 1, 64 

Peterburgskoye Shosse, Shushary settlement), will take all necessary measures, 

including ID checks, to ensure the safety of the participants in the General 

Shareholders Meeting. 


